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E MISSISSIPPI POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
Helping Build Mississippi

P. O. B OX 164 0, J A C K S O N, MIS SIS SIP PI 3 9 2 05

May 25, 1984 5 Pl2 3d
NUCLEAR PRODUCTION DEPARTMENT

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Attention: Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-416 and 50-417
License No. NPF-13
File 0260/15524/0310
Report Nos. 50-416/84-01 and

50-417/84-02, dated
May 3, 1984 (MAEC-84/0173)

AECM-84/0127

This is in response to your letter to Mississippi Power & Light
Company from Richard C. Lewis, dated May 3, 1984.

Attached is the requested supplemental response.

Should you have any questions, please contact my office.

Yours truly,

L. F Dale
Director, Licensing & Safety

RLS/PRH:Im
Attachment

cc: Mr. J. B. Richard (w/a)
Mr. R. B. McGehee (w/o)
Mr. N. S. Reynolds (w/o)
Mr. G. B. Taylor (w/o)

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director (w/a)
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

8407060045 840619
PDR ADOCK 05000416
G PDR
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Member Middle South Utilities System
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SUPPLEMENTAL RESPONSE
TO

NRC VIOLATION IN REPORT NOS. 50-416/84-01 AND 50 417/84-02
,

'

A revision to Emergency Plan Procedure 10-S-01-5, " General Emergency,"
is being prepared to incorporate an initial protective action
recommendation of sheltering upon declaration of a General Emergency.

"

The revision will be issued by June 15, 1984.
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